
 

 

4th Grade Family Contribution 
 

Each 4th grade family is asked to help contribute to the 

special end of the year events and gifts for our current 4th 

grade students.  

Contribution goes directly to towards:   Contribution Amount: 

o Student yearbooks                   $60 

o 4th Grade t-shirts                Due March 10th 

o Memory Night  

o End of year student gifts  

o Field trip  

 

 

Payment, either by check or cash, can be made in multiple payments. 

Make checks payable to Herbert Hoover PTO. 

For any families going through financial hardship, please contact Dr. 

Glennon or Mrs. Wert (school nurse) for other options.  

If there are any questions or concerns, please email  

sdohertyhhpto@gmail.com 

 

Please complete the following coupons when sending in your payment(s). 



 

4th Grade Dues  

Student’s Name:  

Homeroom/ teacher:  

Amount included:  

o Cash  

o Check: Check #  

4th Grade Dues  

Student’s Name:  
Homeroom/ teacher:  

Amount included:  

o Cash  

o Check: Check # 

4th Grade Dues  

Student’s Name:  

Homeroom/ teacher:  
Amount included:  

o Cash  

o Check: Check # 
 


